
June 2022 Executive Committee Meeting 
To celebrate a successful year and to thank everyone for their hard work, Beth invited 
the members of the Executive Committee to a lovely tour of her garden and delightful 
lunch in lieu of a meeting. 
Next Executive Committee Meeting: September 7, 2022 at the home of Beth Sachs 

  

 


